
MISSION STATEMENT 

The mission at Porter Street 

Elementary is to create a caring, 

respectful community of 

learners.  

The school community is focused 

on creating a socially 

responsible school climate to 

enhance student learning.   

 “Take care of yourself, take care of each other,  

take care of this place. Together we are better.” 

École Porter Street Elementary 
A Learning Community  

NEWSLETTER 
Sunday, October 8, 2017 

T : 604.936.4296 
F : 604.936.8593 

www.sd43.bc.ca/porter 
porterstreet@sd43.bc.ca 

728 Porter Street, Coquitlam, BC,  
V3J 5B4 

Terry Fox Run – Fri Sept 29, 2017 

CONGRATULATIONS PORTER SCHOOL COMMUNITY! 

WE RAISED $6,000 FOR THE TERRY FOX CANCER  

RESEARCH FOUNDATION! 

In the last four years we have raised: 

2014 September $3,200 

2015 September $3,700 

2016 September $5,800 

2017 September $6,000 

...for a total of $18,700! 

I am so incredibly proud of each and every Porter        

student and her/his family and each and every staff 

member for this amazing result! 

THANK YOU! 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR—FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27, 2017 

PAC  HALLOWEEN  
FAMILY DANCE 

TURN TO PAGE 2 FOR MORE INFO! 

 

The Porter Staff wishes our Porter School 

Community a wonderful, restful and FUN 

Thanksgiving Day Long-Weekend! 
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There is still some room for... 
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Parking and Traffic Reminders (Safety Issues) 
Recently, I have had the opportunity to talk to several of our neighbours who contacted me very respectfully 
to share some thoughts and concerns about our parents and/or caretakers and parking issues as well as 
safety issues for all. Most of these neighbours had, at one time, children attend our wonderful school. 

Since the beginning of this school year there have been several instances of parents/guardians dropping off 
or waiting for their child(ren) from the neighbor’s driveway; these parents/caretakers actually drive into the 
neighbours driveway or park at the driveway’s entrance! 

In some cases our neighbours have had their garbage and/or recycling containers knocked over and….. the 
driver leaves…...leaving these containers knocked-over. 

 

REMINDER #1: 
Student safety and following our City’s Parking and Drop-Off and Pick-Up By-Laws MUST be             
respected. 

 

REMINDER #2: 
Please respect our neighbours’ homes, driveways and garbage/recycling containers. 

 

REMINDER #3: 
Our South Staff Parking lot is for Porter Staff 
and SD43 Staff ONLY. 

Our North Staff Parking lot is for Porter Staff 
and SD43 Staff ONLY. 

Our North Parking Lot ALSO is our Student 
Drop-Off and Pick-Up Area; this Student  
Drop-Off and Pick-Up Area (or Lane) is      
identified with the yellow curbs around the 
perimeter 

• This lane is NOT for parking; the driver 
MUST remain in the car and wait for their 
child 

• Please move forward as much as you can 
while waiting (that is, if a car in front of 
you leaves, please move your car forward) 

 

Please click HERE to be link to our City Of    
Coquitlam’s PARKING website (part of Roads 
and Transportation Website). 

 

I have contacted the City of Coquitlam Bylaws     
Department and the RCMP to ask them to do some 
random checks  during our drop-off and pick-up 
times. They have replied that they will begin these 
random checks.   

http://www.coquitlam.ca/city-services/roads-and-transportation/traffic-operations-construction/parking.aspx
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FOR OUR SOUTH PARKING LOT 

FOR OUR NORTH PARKING LOT 
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EXTRA-CURRICULAR PROGRAMS (Fall 2017) 

There is still some room! 
You can still register your child for one 

of our amazing extra-curricular           

programs. 

This Fall 2017 we have connected, once 

again, with dowhatuluv to offer our    

extra-curricular programs.  

Please see screenshot above. You can 

click on the screenshot or HERE to go to 

the Porter dowhatuluv registration 

page.  

TO REGISTER YOU MUST GO TO OUR 

dowhatuluv (Do What You Love) web-

site at: www.dowhatuluv.ca/porter 

Thank you for supporting our school and our extra-curricular programs!! 

WE ARE, ALSO, ANNOUNCING A BRAND NEW EXTRA-CURRICULAR 
PROGRAMS (for this Fall 2017) 

It’s called LEGO ® SERIOUS PLAY 
Registration will be 
LIVE VERY VERY 
SOON! 

Click HERE often to 
not miss your chance 
to register. 

 

http://www.dowhatuluv.ca/porter/
http://www.dowhatuluv.ca/porter
http://www.dowhatuluv.ca/porter/
http://www.dowhatuluv.ca/porter/
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Instructions on ordering popcorn 

1 
2 

3 
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ALL PAC ORDERS AND EVENTS WILL BE ON 

MunchaLunch 
This year all PAC orders and events will be managed in MunchaLunch. This provides one central location, making it    
easier to place your orders. 

To place your order for Hot Lunch, Spirit Wear and Pop Corn Days please visit MunchaLunch 
www.pspac.com/munchalunch 

If you are new to school, or do not have an MunchaLunch account you will need to register first by visiting the following 
link www.pspac.com/newuser  

 

Fall 2017  

Porter Spirit Wear 

 

ONLINE ORDERING has been EXTENDED 

To Tues Oct 10, 2017 
 

http://www.pspac.com/munchalunch
http://www.pspac.com/newuser
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Porter eForms—if haven’t, please complete... 
 

FORMS REQUIRED TO BE COMPLETED: 

 
Once you have completed the forms click on the SUBMIT button at the bottom of each form. If you have trouble with any of the online forms, or you do not 
have access to a computer and/or the internet, please contact the office at 604-936-4296. 

 

 

OPTIONAL:

 
Once you have completed the forms click on the SUBMIT button at the bottom of each form. If you have trouble with any of the online forms, or you do not 
have access to a computer and/or the internet, please contact the office at 604-936-4296. 

 

THE FOLLOWING HARDCOPY FORMS WILL BE SENT HOME 
AND MUST BE COMPLETED: 

SCHOOL POLICIES 
Read the various policies and permissions and discuss them with your child. 
 

CONTEST #1: the first class in which  parents of all the students have completed 

the SCHOOL POLICIES eForm will receive a pizza lunch!  

MEDICAL ALERT To be completed ONLY if your child suffers from a medical 

concern the school should be aware of 
 

VOLUNTEER                
APPLICATION 

To be completed by parents and non-parents who are volunteering at our school. Note: you also need 
to drop off a criminal record check (CRC) at the school office (Valid for 5 years). 

DRIVER APPLICATION 
To be completed by volunteers who are planning to transport students  during school field trips.  An 
ICBC driver’s abstract is also be required.  (information online) 

PRIVATELY OWNED       
DEVICES 

To be completed if student is planning to use a privately owned device by connecting to the district 
wireless network. 

ABSENCE REPORT To be completed when your child is going to be away from school. 

 

Verification Form 
*will be on green paper (SENT HOME IN WEEK 2) 
 

CONTEST #2: 
the first class in which parents of all the students have completed 

the hardcopy and returned the VERIFICATION FORM &          

EMERGENCY  STUDENT RELEASE FORM will receive a pizza lunch! 

 

Read and update with most 
current information 

 

 

Emergency Student Release Form 
*will be on goldenrod paper (SENT HOME IN WEEK 2) 
 

Read and update with most 
current information 
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École Porter Street Elementary 
A Learning Community 
 

“Take care of yourself, take care of each other, take care of this place. Together we are better.” 
  

 

REMINDER: Porter is a Nut Aware School 
 

October 2017 

 

Dear Porter Street Parents/Guardians, 

The number of Porter students with life-threatening allergies has been growing each year and is significant. Though students within 

this group are allergic to a number of foods, the most common food allergy is to nuts (peanuts and tree nuts). District           
Administrative Procedure 315 – Anaphylaxis in Schools states that the Principal must attempt to reduce the child’s exposure to aller-
gic foods within the school setting.   

In the past, one measure we have taken to do this has been to ask you to send only nut-free products to our bake sales, not because 

allergic students would be eating those products (as safety dictates that they eat only food provided by their parents) but to minimize 

their exposure to allergens.   

In the past few years, we have gone from having just two or three nut-free classrooms to having more than half the classrooms in 

the school being nut-free.   

Since we have: 

• monitors moving between classes at lunch-time, 

• children with nuts in their lunch eating in the hall outside the office, 

• nut-allergic children who could have a life-threatening anaphylactic reaction simply from touching a surface that has traces 

of nuts on it and, 

• a high prevalence of nut allergies in the school we feel it prudent to do more to protect our allergic students.  

Therefore, we are reminding all of you, the parents and guardians of our school community students, for your support and           

cooperation.  All students (and staff) will be asked to bring to school only food free of peanuts and tree nuts.  We ask you to read 
food labels and check for peanut/nut ingredients (including oils) prior to sending food to school.  If you have caregivers who provide 

your child(ren) with lunches or snacks, we encourage you to share this information letter with them.  Also please instruct your      

children that they are not to share food with other students and that they are to wash their hands before and after eating.  Though 

we cannot guarantee a nut free school, we can work together to be nut aware to help keep our allergic students safe.   

Slip-ups may happen, despite the best intentions.  A child inadvertently bringing nut products to school will be provided with an    

alternate snack/lunch from emergency supplies, and the nut-containing food will be sent home to enjoy later.    

We realize this request to be nut aware may require added planning and effort on your part when preparing your child’s lunches and 

snacks.  We wish to express our sincere appreciation for your support and cooperation in these potentially life-saving measures.   

Sincerely, 
D. Passaglia 
Principal 
 

For the full text of District Administrative Procedure 315 – Anaphylaxis in Schools, please go to: 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/Board/Policies/Administrative%20Procedures/Administrative%20Procedure%20315.pdf 

 

Thank you! 

Home of the Porter Panthers 
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DOGS ON PORTER SCHOOL PROPERTY 

Dog feces can transmit disease – PLEASE CLEAN UP AFTER YOUR DOG! 

Please remember and be mindful that some of our students and adults are scared of 

dogs; that not all of our school community members are comfortable with dogs – PLEASE 

KEEP YOUR DOG ON A LEASH AND IN CONTROL AT ALL TIMES! 

EVEN LOUD DOG-BARKING CAN SCARE SOME STUDENTS AND ADULTS – if you own such a vocal dog please 

keep your dog a safe distance from our students, undercover areas, especially our adventure play areas. 

While it is difficult for school staff to supervise school property usage during the evenings and weekends, the 

City of Coquitlam Bylaw Office has 

been contacted to help monitor school 

grounds during these times. 

The staff at Porter Elementary School will  

continue to work hard to ensure a safe and 

caring school environment. 

Through the combined efforts of SD43        

Coquitlam and the City of Coquitlam a pilot 

dog signage program was implemented at 

both Parkland Elementary and Porter         

Elementary Schools last Spring 2017. 

 

NEW DOG SIGNAGE installed 
last Spring 2017 

The purpose of the signage is meant to         

articulate and clarify both City of Coquitlam 

Animal Care and Control Bylaw and SD43    

Coquitlam and City of Coquitlam expectations 

with respect to dogs on school grounds during 

school hours and after school hours. 

The signage was installed on our perimeter 

fencing along both MacIntosh St and Grover 

Ave. In addition, we had signage put up along 

several points at the front of our school along 

Porter St. 
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Principal  Secretary  Assistant Superintendent Liaison Trustee 
Mr. D. Passaglia  Mrs. Kathy Sather  Mr. Carey Chute     Ms. Lisa Park 
604-936-4296  604-936-4296  604-939-9201   Phone: 604-790-9406 
dpassaglia@sd43.bc.ca ksather@sd43.bc.ca  cchute@sd43.bc.ca   lpark@sd43.bc.ca 
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‘Children...Learn What They Live’ 

If a child lives with criticism, 

 he/she learns to condemn. 

If a child lives with hostility, 

 he/she learns to fight.   

If a child lives with ridicule,  

 he/she learns to be shy. 

If a child lives with shame, 

 he/she learns to feel guilty. 

If a child lives with tolerance, 

 he/she learns to be patient. 

If a child lives with encouragement, 

 he/she learns confidence. 

If a child lives with praise, 

 he/she learns to appreciate. 

If a child lives with fairness, 

 he/she learns justice. 

If a child lives with security,  

 he/she learns to have faith. 

If a child lives with approval, 

 he/she learns to like himself/herself. 

If a child lives with acceptance and       

friendship, 

 he/she learns to find love in the world. 

 

   Author Unknown 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘What All Children Want Their       

Parents to Know...’ 

 

Teach me to love and care for myself 

Through your positive example. 

I will learn much more from what you do 

Than from anything you could ever say. 

 

Notice me often, 

And take joy in my existence,  

So that I may grow up to feel special 

And know that I am loved. 

 

Listen to me 

With an open ear and a loving heart 

So that I learn to understand my feelings 

And trust that my needs will be heard. 

 

Play with me often. 

Let down your guard and be carefree. 

The memories will last long,  

And our connection even longer. 

 

Focus on what I’m doing right, 

And tell me when you appreciate me, 

So that I learn to feel worthy 

And motivated to do even more. 

 

Tell me more about your life, 

Your hopes, dreams, and successes, 

So that I can come to know you as a person 

And can call you my friend 

As well as my parent. 

 

       1996 Julia Loomans and her daughter Diane Loomans 


